
 
 
To:  COMO Dean McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, D11Board & Staff, CDR Keenan 
 
From: Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date Tuesday, November 9, 2021 
 
 
Re: ASC-SF activity Report for Oct/Nov 2021 
 
 
 
Activity at Sector San Francisco 
 

• Attended SLT meetings on Thursdays at YBI and will continue to do so. 
 

• Met with CG Prevention Chief, DSO-MS, ADSO-MS/ADV, AUXLO Kenney, and two 
Prevention  LCDR’s to cover all Marine Safety programs and issues that D11N Aux are 
involved with. 

 
• Attended All Hands meeting, where ADM Penoyer presented formal and informal awards 

to Coast Guard and Auxiliary members involved with Fleet Week planning and other 
activities. 

 
• Holiday schedules for the COW’s being held throughout the District are being  

completed.. The Sector Command is planning to attend all COW they are able to do. They  
encourage  the AUXLO’S and CG Unit Leaders to do so as well.   Hopefully, Flotilla’s and 
Divisions will included the Units they work with . 

 
• Schedules for Christmas Lighted Boat Parades are coming up next. 
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